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 September 21, 2011 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: R. William Borchardt 
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
 
 
FROM:   Stephen D. Dingbaum   /RA/ 
    Assistant Inspector General for Audits 
 
 
SUBJECT: AUDIT OF NRC’S OVERSIGHT OF RADIOGRAPHY 

SOURCES 
 
 
The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) is initiating an audit of NRC’s oversight of 
radiography sources.  The audit objective will be to determine the adequacy of NRC’s 
processes for overseeing licensee activities addressing the safety and control of 
radiography sources.  
 
OIG will discuss this audit at an entrance conference scheduled with your office on 
September 27, 2011, at 10 a.m.  If you need additional information regarding this audit, 
please contact me at 415-5915 or Sherri Miotla, Team Leader, at 415-5914. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your staff during this audit. 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko 
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 K. Brock, OEDO 
 J. Arildsen, OEDO 
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